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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 

From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 

  Chris Parker, Director 

  Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 

  Brenda Salter, Technical Consultant 

Date: April 21, 2014 

Re: Demand-Side Management 2013 Annual Energy Efficiency and Peak Load Reduction 
Report pursuant to Commission order in Docket No. 12-035-116 

 Docket No. 14-035-50 

 
R E C O M M E N D A T I O N  

The Division of Public Utilities (Division) recommends that the Utah Public Service 

Commission (Commission) approve the Rocky Mountain Power (Company) request for an 

extension of the Demand-Side Management 2013 Annual Energy Efficiency and Peak Load 

Reduction Report (2013 DSM Annual Report) filing date to May 15, 2014. 

I S S U E  

On April 18, 2014 the Company filed a request for an extension of the 2013 DSM Annual Report 

filing date.  The filing date is currently scheduled for May 1, 2014.  On April 21, 2014, the 

Commission issued an Action Request to the Division to review the request and make a 

recommendation on the Company’s request for an extension of the filing date.  This 

memorandum is in response to the Commission’s Action Request. 
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D I S C U S S I O N  

The Company is requesting a onetime extension for filing the 2013 DSM Annual Report based 

on an unexpected staffing constraint. The Company is requesting moving the filing date from 

May 1, 2014 to May 15, 2014. The Division is not opposed to an extension of the filing date.  

C O N C L U S I O N  

The Division recommends that the Commission approve the Company’s request for an extension 

of the 2013 DSM Annual Report filing date to May 15, 2014.   

 
CC Kathryn Hymas, Rocky Mountain Power 

Dave Taylor, Rocky Mountain Power 
Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 
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